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Subject:  Wholesale Advantage Broadband (“WABB”) Service Changes 

Date Effective:  July 1, 2024 

  
 
Frontier hereby provides notice of changes to the terms, including pricing and 
availability, of your WABB Service.   
 
First of all, the changes are mainly, but not exclusively, to the terms for orders for new 
Asymmetrical (copper-based) WABB Service. Those changes for orders for new 
Asymmetrical (copper-based) WABB Service include, among others, the following 
modifications:  (i) adding the option of a three (3) year Service Term; (ii) waiving the 
Activation Fee when you order Asymmetrical (copper-based) WABB Service for a one 
(1), two (2) or three (3) year Service Term; (iii) introducing a flat rate early termination 
charge of $100.00; and (iv) increasing pricing.  
 
Customers that currently have a WABB Service Schedule will receive a mailing 
describing, in greater detail, the changes referenced in this Bulletin, which are 
effected in the revised version of such Service Schedule.  
 
If you have questions regarding the information provided in this notice, please contact 
your Frontier Account Manager or Contract.Management@ftr.com. 
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